
From: Jessica Taveras <jessicaagleason@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Aug 21, 2023 at 2:45 PM

Subject: Questions

To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org>

Hi Dr. Hobaugh,

I am excited about the school board meeting tonight. I wanted to ask a few questions ahead of the meeting

since the board of ed staff is not able to answer questions/engage during the meeting.

1. Can you please provide the controversial sex ed material the 2nd and 5th graders will be taught? This is my
3rd request for the material, and I have yet to receive it. (this is adding to my concerns as it doesn't seem

very TRANSPARENT (a goal I know the board is working to achieve).

2. I am excited to hear the district has found the budget for an additional 1st-grade teacher! Based on previous

meetings three months ago, there was absolutely no way the district had the funds to hire another staff

member. Can you tell me how or where the district was able to find or secure the funds in such a short

timeframe?

3. I am excited the 1st graders have another teacher since there are 24 students entering that grade. How did

you come to this decision, as there are 32+ (?) students entering 5th grade with one teacher?

4. Based on the excess funds for hiring staff, what are the plans for a resource officer in the schools for safety?

Thanks for your help!

Jessica Taveras

Cell: (908) 884-0007


